ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

MINUTES

Nevember 18, 1982

Present: James Dennison, Chairman, Harvey Goodwin, Robert Wattersen, Bruce Kierstead, Rod Zwirner, John Jones, and Katherine Wasserloes, Secretary

The meeting was called to order at 7:35 p.m.

- 1. Mr. Dênnison reported that he and John Jones, among others, attended a meeting with the state's Department of Public Works concerning the dangerous curve on Route 202. The State will improve a portion of the road (from Goodell Road to Altan Construction) with future improvements to come.
- 2. The Planning Beard will declare that December 9, 1982, will be a special planning beard meeting to allow petitions for planning or building cede changes.
- 3. Jerry Wright has sent a letter of resignation due to his inability to attend meetings because of business obligations. Two alternate members are currently needed. Several suggestions were made, and Mr. Dennison will act promptly to fill the vacancies.
- 4. The minutes of the October 14 and October 28, 1982, meetings were approved as written.
- 5. Mr. Dennisen reported that the citizen advisory committees of the Master lan are moving along.
- 6. It was VOTED and unanimously approved to amend the Antrim Zening Ordinance regarding the inclusion of a mobile home subdivision in compliance with R.S.A. 31:119.
- 7. The next meeting will be held on December 9, 1982, at 7:30 p.m.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 p.m.

Katherine Wasserlees

Karlenne Waserloos

Secretary